
 

 

18th September 2015 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 
Nursery Stay and Play 

2.15pm Tuesday 13th October 
 
We would like to invite you to attend our Nursery Stay and Play on Tuesday 13th October at 2.15pm. 
 
We run Stay and Plays every half term and they are a great opportunity for you to spend time with your 
child and see what happens in school. 
 
The focus of this Stay and Play will be phonics and CAP (Concepts about Print). You and your child will 
have the opportunity to access lots of different games and activities which we use as part of our 
teaching. You will also be able to see one of the ways we teach early reading and look at some of the 
resources we use. We hope you will gain lots of ideas for fun ways you can support your child at home. 
If you have anything that you would like to see in this Stay and Play (linked to phonics and early 
reading), please speak to your child’s class teacher and we will try to include it.  
 
Looking forward to seeing you. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Laura Tracanna & Natalie Glendon 
Nursery Class Teachers 
 


